
 
 
 

        
   

 
  

 

 

  
  

 

 
  

  
  

 
 

 
 

     
  

 
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

John Filion 

Toronto City Councillor – Ward 23, Willowdale 

Date: July 4, 2018 

To: North York Community Council –City Clerk's Office-Secretariat 

From: Councillor John Filion 

Subject: Request for Report - St. Paschal Baylon Catholic School, 15 St. Paschal Court 

SUMMARY: 

The construction of a much-needed addition to St. Paschal Baylon Catholic School is substantially 
complete. Due to complications with the water supply, I am concerned that the school will not be 
available for students to occupy in September 2018.  We need to ensure that Toronto Water and the 
Toronto Catholic District School Board are working quickly to find a solution which will allow students to 
safely occupy classrooms by the start of this school year.  

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

1. 	 That North York Community Council direct the General Manager of Toronto Water to report to the 
City Council meeting of July 23, 2018 with an update on what measures have been put in place 
to ensure that the addition to St. Paschal Catholic School will be ready for occupation by students 
by the first day of school in September 2018.   
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